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British Science  

Week 8—17 March 2024  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 7 March 2024  

 

Comic Relief 2024  

Friday 15 March 2024  

 

Term 4 starts:  

Monday 26 February 

2024 on a Week B  

 

Uniform 

Infringements  

An email was sent home to 

parents this week as we 

have updated our sanction 

process relating to uniform 

infringements. This will be in 

effect from Monday 26 

February. 

Dear parents and carers,  

Wow! What a term Year 11 have had. With almost 28,000 positives points being 

added this shows what an amazing year group they are. 

 

PPE2 is in full swing with lots of happy faces leaving the exam hall. This is great to 

see. Conversations we have had are showing that students feel more prepared and 

have revised much more productively ready for this round of exams. 

Teachers have been advised to hand back results as soon as they have marked the 

exams. Census report information will follow separately next month with details on 

what to expect as a parent/carer. 

 

Earlier this term we launched an exciting opportunity to current Year 10, 11 and 12 

students to join a Camps International Expedition to Kenya in 2025. Over 70 parents 

and students attended the launch and there is still time for your child to sign up to 

join the trip. Any questions please speak to Miss Roworth.  

 

We had an extremely productive day for Year 11 when ‘Positively You’ came in to 

speak to students about tools and tips to help with revision. Feedback from students 

was great and positive to hear. 

 

Prom preparations are in full swing. There is still time to pay for a ticket if students do 

wish to attend. It is looking to be a fabulous evening of celebration with our own 

resident Year 11 DJ to make things super special. 

 

Just a reminder that we are always here to help if students are struggling and do ask 

that they please speak to tutors if they need some extra support. We are coming up 

to what could be a very stressful time in their lives so any support we can give 

together I’m sure will be much appreciated. 

 

Have a restful half term and get ready for another week of PPEs when we return. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Emma Terry 

Year 11 Performance Leader 


